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It	is	very	important	to	me,	as	a	home-owner	who	has	invested	in	solar	
infrastructure,	that	we	see	our	investment	reflected	in	the	feed-in	tariff	for	
excess	power	we	generate.	It	is	important	to	me	as	a	citizen	that	solar	
investment	isn't	stymied	by	this	clear	attempt	by	vested	interests	to	force	up	the	
cost	of	the	investment.	Artificially	high	feed-in	tariffs	are	anti-competitive	and	
should	be	stopped	for	that	reason	alone.	
	
Bronwen	Bassett		
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